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THIS WEEK 

Art Exhibition: We are holding our Art Exhibition in the Studio on the evening of 

Thursday 17th October from 5-7pm. Work by all our students will be on display and 

everyone is welcome to join us. There will be refreshments and live music. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: Thank you to everyone who supported our coffee 

morning last Friday. We raised a brilliant £174.90 for Macmillan Cancer Support! 

Start/End of Day: Thank you to everyone for your support of our new start and end 

of day timings and procedures, dropping off and collecting students on time. It has 

been wonderful to see students being able to settle down quickly to lessons in the 

morning. 

World Food Day Food Bank: We are having our World Food Day “Bake Off” event 

on Friday 25th October. As part of this, we are once again collecting non-perishable 

food to donate to a local food bank. If you would like to contribute, please send in any 

sealed food items (with at least six months left on their expiry date) in the week 

beginning Monday 21st October. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD WINNERS 

Oscar D, Mountaineers: Making an amazing Science Week scrap book. 

Rameez, Cavers: Giving everyone a musical instrument during sensory drama. 

Abdullah, Callum, Seena & Oscar M, Adventurers: Working brilliantly with their 

partners on a Numicon investigation. 

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Jazzle the creative zebra. 

LETTERS HOME 

No letters home this week 

CLASS NEWS FROM BALLOONISTS 

We have had an exciting start to the Autumn Term in Balloonists Class! We started our 

new topic 'Moon Zoom' with lots of fun and different learning activities. We have also 

been enjoying getting to know each other and our new adults with plenty of 'All about 

me' activities. We have been learning about space through exploring planets, the 

moon, creating our own rockets and even our very own alien crash site in school! 


